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“Commitment to excellence” 

28th February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Further to my letter before half term regarding opening the school on Wednesday 1st 
March, I confirm that the school will be open to pupils in Year 11. There may be some 
lessons where Year 11 students will be supervised whilst carrying out their independent 
revision, however I am hopeful that I can provide a meaningful day of learning in 
preparation for the year groups GCSE examinations.  
 
All Year 11 students should attend school, if a child is absent then you should follow our 
usual protocols for reporting an absence. As there is the possibility of your child having to 
carry out some independent revision in some of their lessons, please ensure that they bring 
revision materials and resources. The school canteen will offer a small selection of food at 
break and lunchtime. The school day will be as normal, we will have a slightly longer lunch 
period for the Year 11 students. Full school uniform must be worn. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. I am sure that the day will be a positive one for the 
Year 11 students and staff who are in school. 

 

Once again, I am sorry that we are in the situation we are. At Redhill we take great pride in 
the Quality of Education and support we offer all of our children. The dispute between the 
unions is one with the national government and not Redhill. I am aware of how frustrating 
the situation is.   

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr J Clayton 
Headteacher 
 

 

 


